
NURSERY NEWSLETTER 
Ms. Rita's Class  August 18, 2023  

 

HOUSEKEEPING 

The nursery children’s learning journey has   
begun and our classroom is now filled with  
adorable little ones.  I am wishing all children a    
successful and positive learning journey this 
year. 

Every week we will be posting our newsletter 
with our class activities, announcements,       
reminders and school events. Make sure to read 
them to be updated. 

This week is all about getting to know each  
other, our classroom routine, and classroom 
rules.  

WELCOME!!! 
2023-2024 ACADEMIC YEAR 

 Please provide healthy snacks for your child. Chocolates, cakes, chips and candies are not allowed. 

 Please ensure your child is brought to school on time. Class starts at 8:00 o’clock. Arriving 10-15 minutes before 

we start is best. 

 Make sure to inform the office about absences and lateness.  

Our class routine begins with indoor free play while waiting 
for everyone to arrive in the class. Then, as a starter, we do 
our greetings, registration, and 
classroom rules. Our early 
morning lesson is Phonics Phase 
1, followed by outdoor play and 
snack time. We have quiet 
time, "book centre" time, and a 
bathroom break when we     

return to the classroom. 
The next lesson of the 
day is Maths and Topics.  
Then we do arts and 
crafts, pencil control 
practise, and other      
activities related to our 
early learning goals.     

After completing the         
activities, students can 
choose to play in our      
centres. Finally, we have 
stories, nursery rhymes, 
dance, exercise, yoga, circle 
games, or engage in        
conversation with the class before our home time.  

We are learning to share and 
take turns, be independent, use 
kind words and hands, listen to 
adults, and tidy up after play. 

SAVE THE DATE 

   Friday, 18 Aug– Meet and Greet Parents 

Our class routine  

Our classroom rules 


